



Covid Safe Guidelines

We want to make your experience at our face-to-face events as safe and enjoyable as possible. We all have a part to play by taking personal responsibility and we can assure you that both the event venue and Buckinghamshire Business First are taking a responsible approach too.

We ask that you do not attend this event if you have any symptoms of coronavirus (however mild). There is still uncertainty in many people's minds about how to behave when meeting face-to-face and so to avoid awkwardness we will be using a 'Distance Aware' sticker for those who'd prefer to maintain some social distance at our events. This will be offered to you when you arrive at the event. We will be following the guidelines set out by each venue concerning the wearing of face coverings, and will continue to maximise ventilation where possible, by keeping windows open when events are taking place inside.

We welcome your suggestions for improving the safety of our events – if you have an idea for how we could improve the delivery, please drop us a line to events@bbf.uk.com.

